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December 16, 2022 
 

 
Chelsea Favero, AICP 
Planning Manager 
Forward Pinellas 
310 Court Street 
Clearwater, FL  33756 
 
Dear Ms. Favero: 
 
Pinellas County is proud to present Belleair Road (CR 464) Mulitmodal Improvement Project – 
Construction Phase for the Forward Pinellas 2022 Call for Projects.  The limits of the project are 
from Keene Road (CR 1) to US 19.  
 
We are applying for the Forward Pinellas Multimodal Priority List Program.  The attached 
information is our application package.   
 
If you have any quesitons, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 464-8610 or 
jrice@pinellascounty.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Joan Rice 
 

Joan Rice, PE 
Multimodal Safety 
 
 
Cc:  Kelli Hammer Levy, MS, MPA, CPM, ENVSP, Director, Pinellas County Public Work

mailto:jrice@pinellascounty.org
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Application Contents 
 

• FDOT Surface Transportation Block Grant Funding Application 
• Project Location Map 
• Scope of Services 
• Concept Plan 
• Typical Sections 
• Right-of-Way Width 
• Engineer’s Cost Estimate 
• Delegation of Authority 
• Fesibility Study 
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